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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
December 21, 2021 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pedro Diaz has filed an application for a Conditional Use Permit to allow a religious institution, The 
Church of the Living God, Pillar and Ground of the Truth the Light of the World, in an R-1B, Single 
Family Resident District at: 

 
901 Harrison Avenue 

 
The following public hearings will be held regarding this proposed Conditional Use Permit: 
 
City Plan Commission:  Wednesday, January 5, 2022, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter 
can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. 
 
City Council:  Tuesday January 18, 2022, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard 
in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. 
 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND THESE HEARINGS. 
 

 

We are interested in your opinion.* 
  
*Due to the COVID-19 crisis, members of the public are highly encouraged to provide oral or 
written comments to the Commission and City Council via alternative means.  You may mail your 
comments to the attention of Hilary Rottmann at 100 State Street or via email to 
rottmannh@beloitwi.gov.  You may also call (608) 364-6708. Public comments and public input 
for the public hearing will be required, in writing, by noon on the day of the meeting.  In-person 
attendance at Commission and Council meetings will be limited. 
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